
Dear CWA Local 6001 Area 1 Members, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the voting process to fill the 
vacancy for the Area 1 Representative is now underway. 
 
Following the resignation of James Matthew Flippin, the 
Executive Board has recommended Linda Calderon to fill 
the vacancy. 
 
Ballots will be mailed on Wednesday, July 9, 2025. 
Please check your mail and return your completed ballot as 
soon as possible. 
 
All completed ballots must be received by the Election 
Committee no later than 10:00 A.M. CST on Friday, August 
1, 2025. 
Ballots will be counted on the same day. 
 
If you do not receive your ballot by Wednesday, July 16, 
2025, please contact the Election Committee via email at      
electioncommittee.cwa6001@gmail.com    
immediately. The deadline to request a replacement ballot 
is Friday, July 18, 2025, at 3:00 P.M. CST. 
 
In Solidarity, 
CWA Local 6001 Election Committee 
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